
Inglewood Extended School Care
March 2024

This newsletter will be printed monthly and will give you valuable information

concerning special days on the school calendar, what your child has done in our

program, along with friendly parent reminders.

Important Dates
*March 7th: Early Dismissal Day
at 12:35 pm.
*Please send lunch to school with your child
or have your child grab a grab and go lunch
from SNS. The children will eat lunch when
they first arrive at the Extended School Care
Program.

March 25th, 26th, 27th: No School/
Full Day Program offered.
Pre-registration is required to attend.

March 28th, 29th: No School/No
Program.

Important Parent
Information/Reminders
*PLEASE INFORM THE EXTENDED
SCHOOL CARE STAFF OF CHANGES
TO YOUR CHILD’S SCHEDULE WITH
US. THIS INCLUDES ALL
AFTERSCHOOL ACTIVITIES.
* Sign In and Out will take place at the
cafeteria Door #10. All
parents/guardians will be signing their
children in and out of our program daily.

* We will be reinforcing hand washing,
social distancing and good hygiene
practices throughout the day.

* Credit card payments can be made by
visiting northpenn.epaytrak.com and
setting up an account. All credit card
payments MUST be made by the 1st of
the month to be considered on time.

Important Phone Numbers
Inglewood Extended School Care:
215.368.9743
Extended School Care Office:
215.853.1039
Inglewood Elementary School Office:
215.368.2992
Email: slovertd@npenn.org

What Have We Been Doing
So many holidays in February we lost
count! We started with a finger puppet
and pompom groundhog. The 100 Day
was marked with a foam 100 pin with
smarties. Chinese New Year-The Year
of the Dragon-was celebrated with the
book Nick’s New Year and creating a
red envelope for good luck money, along
with an accordion dragon puppet. A
Valentine's Day note card was created
with treats attached, and we finished the
holidays with a Presidential Log Cabin.
We even managed to get outside for a
few afternoons!!

Monthly Theme
In Like a Lion, Out Like a Lamb

mailto:slovertd@npenn.org

